208 N. Laura Street, Suite 102
Jacksonville, Florida 32202
800.733.2668

Dear TDC Executive Director,

Visit Jacksonville is formally requesting a one-time lump sum advance payment on the Tourist
Information Bureau contract #7393-16.

This request is for Fiscal Year 2018-2019 in the amount of $40,000.00 ($400,000.00 X 10%).

Sincerely,

ey

Michael Corrigan, Jr
President/CEO




nville
and the Bpeachey

208 N. L.aura Street, Suite 102
Jacksonville, Florida 32202
800.733.2668

» September 13, 2018

Dear TDC Executive Director,

Visit Jacksonville is formally requesting a one-time lump sum advance payment on the
Marketing Services contract #7393-15.

This request is for Fiscal Year 2018-2019 in the amount of $284,762.20 ($2,847,622.00 X 10%).

Sincerely,

ety

Michael Corrigan, Jr
President/CEO




and the Teaches

208 N. Laura Street, Suite 102
Jacksonville, Florida 32202
800.733.2668

Dear TDC Executive Director,

Visit Jacksonville is formally requesting a one-time lump sum advance payment on the
Convention Sales and Services contract #7393-14.

This request is for Fiscal Year 2018-2019 in the amount of $206,657.00 ($2,066,570.00 X 10%).

Michael Corrigan,%/
President/CEO

Sincerely,




